Texas Retail Energy, LLC

2608 S.E. J Street, Mailstop 5530, Bentonville, AR 72716-5530

Secretary Chiavetta

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission

400 North Street
Harrisburg, PA 17120

February 11, 2020

Re: Texas Retail Energy, LLC; A-2011-2232249

Dear Secretary Chiavetta:

Pursuant to 52 Pa. Code § 54.34, Texas Retail Energy, LLC is providing the following update to information
on file with the Commission. The following individuals now comprise the officers and directors of Texas Retail

Energy, LLC:

Mark Vanderhelm, President and Chief
Executive Officer

Dacona Smith, Vice President
Tim Skinner, Vice President
Wayne Hamilton, Vice President

Matthew Allen, Vice President and
Treasurer

Gordon Y. Allison, Vice President and
Secretary

Geoffrey W. Edwards, Assistant
Secretary

Eneida Boniche Silcott, Assistant
Secretary

2608 SE J Street, Bentonville, AR 72716

2101 SE Simple Savings Dr., Bentonville, AR 72716-0745
702 S.W. 8% Street, Bentonville, AR 72716-0190

2608 SE J Street, Bentonville, AR 72716

702 S.W. 8% Street, Bentonville, AR 72716-0100

702 S.W. 8% Street, Bentonville, AR 72716
702 S.W. 8t Street, Bentonville, AR 72716-0215

2608 SE J Street, Bentonville, AR 72716

In addition, Mssrs. Smith, Skinner and Vanderhelm now comprise the managers and Chair, respectively, of the
Board of Directors of Texas Retail Energy, LLC.

If there are any questions regarding this update, please do not hesitate to contact me at (479) 321-9864 or

hsmith@texasretailenergy.com.

Holly Rachel Smit
Director of Markets and Compliance




